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19th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 

A big shout out to the year 11s who have started their GCSE exams properly this week. They have been very mature 
and hard-working in what is a stressful time for them. Their approach is testament to all the work that Albright staff 
and their families have put into supporting them. Well done everyone – keep it up. 
 

This week we have welcomed visitors from other Alternative Provisions who have come to see the amazing work that 
goes on here… such is the good practice, Albright is held as a shining beacon for how therapeutic and supportive 
practices can work alongside traditional academic education. I am so proud of how we are viewed across the 
authority and also further afield. It is always lovely to have opportunities to show off what we do! 
 

This half term is flying by – one more week to go before we break up for the Spring Bank Holiday. This will be the 
perfect opportunity to get to grips with the new feature in our newsletter – Book and Film recommendations!! If 
anyone wants to contribute to this feature please do get your suggestions into me … we all love a good 
recommendation!! 
 

Mrs Deeks’ recommended book of the week:      
 
 
 
 

                   
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Panjanaden’s recommended book of the week: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Let us know what you think of our Mrs Deeks’ and Mr Panjanaden’s recommendations! 
 

Have a brilliant weekend everyone (and don’t forget to do some revision year 11!) 
 

Mrs Hazelwood 

 


